
MVRC/YARS 1 December 2015 Meeting 

 

 

Explorit Science Center 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: Gary Matteson WA6TQJ, Vice-President Bob Close KK6DUW, 

Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG, and Treasurer Ben Norman WA6NIK. 

 

Members: Rob Brunk N6KIX, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, 

Steve Hartzell W6WBO, Steve Sparks KC6MHT. 

 

Guests Present: Jay Ballinger KK6VUS 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ with self-

introductions all around. 

 

Minutes from November 2015 meeting approved on motion by Bill Ragsdale 

K6KN and seconded by Rick Littlefield N6KLB. 

 

Treasurer Ben Norman WA6NIK did not have the exact bank balance. Member 

Shayne Hughes N6SPE presented his bill for the club’s web hosting and 

domain name minus his club dues. 

 

Old Business 

 

Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG reported nothing new regarding the 

transfer of MVRC records. 

  

UCDARC – No report. 

 

Princess Challenge – President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ reported that the 

donation has not been received yet. 

 

Dues – Dues will be due at the end of the fiscal year, 30 June. 

 

New Business 

 

Club repeater management needs to be discussed. President Gary Matteson 

WA6TQJ will invite site manager Skipp May WV6F to the January meeting. 

Other discussion topics to include IRLP and Echolink. 

 

Raffle and sale of items from the Gloystein estate was held. 

 

Meeting adjourned approximately 2040 hrs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


